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The June issue of the Newsletter will have a full-page ad from Upton & Sons Publishers 
featuring MPLA member Mary Ann Thompson’s new book George Armstrong Custer’s 
“Winners of the West.” Mary Ann is Curator of the Hays Public Library Kansas Room. The 
publisher is offering a significant discount to MPLA members so I hope there is good response 
from the ad. 

The June issue will be online around May 15 and will feature MPLA award winners and photos 
from the conference. The long-time MPLA members who were recognized at the Membership 
Meeting will also be highlighted. 
 
The Communications Committee under David Oberhelman’s direction is currently discussing 
newsletter advertising and space issues. These discussions began last year with the previous 
Communications Committee but were put on hold with the resignation of the chair and 
appointment of an interim chair. 

Members can now choose to view Newsletters online only or receive them by mail. I set up a 
field for the MemberClicks profiles where the choice can be made.  

Thanks for all your submissions! 
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